
From: BRAD G FREEMAN <firebgfreeman@msn.com> 
Date: August 29, 2018 at 9:02:07 AM MDT 
To: "ks@mclaws.org" <ks@mclaws.org>, Steve Neeleman 
<sdneeleman@gmail.com>, Lynnette Zp <lynnette@zionponderosa.com>, 
"jcasperson17@gmail.com" <jcasperson17@gmail.com>, 
"viggowins@gmail.com" <viggowins@gmail.com>, 
"sanderslarry1950@gmail.com" <sanderslarry1950@gmail.com>, 
"julie@zionponderosa.com" <julie@zionponderosa.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Fire Restrictions Rescinding Document 

Hi all, 
The fire restrictions have been lifted for our area due to all the wet weather.  The 
rain has been a blessing.  Please encourage everyone to be fire safe and enjoy 
the fall season.   Thanks Brad 

Sent from my iPhone 
	
  

	
  


